From: HOPWA_Updates <HOPWA_Updates@hud.gov>
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 12:23 PM

To: HOPWA-L@HUDLIST.HUD.GOV

Subject: Reminder: NOFO Applications due January 31, 2024

Reminder: NOFO Applications due January 31, 2024

This is a reminder that January 31, 2024, is the closing date for applications under the Fiscal Year
(FY) 2023 Housing Opportunities for Persons With AIDS (HOPWA) Competitive Grant: Housing
Interventions (HINT) to End the HIV Epidemic Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO). Additional
information on the FY23 HOPWA HINT NOFO can be found here:
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/comm_planning/fy23_hopwa_hint_nofo
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Housing is an effective structural intervention in ending the HIV epidemic in the United States.
Each year, HOPWA ensures housing stability for more than 100,000 American households that are
low-income and living with HIV.

Want to know more about HOPWA? Go to
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/comm_planning/hopwa
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We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD.
We safeguard our lists and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time,

for any reason.

HUD COVID-19 Resources and Fact Sheets

If you wish to be added or removed from this mail list, please go here and follow the
instructions to either subscribe or unsubscribe.
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